
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H SCHAUER 

VICE PRESIDENT and SECRETARY 

August 4, 1959 

Mr. Grote Reber 
P.O. Box 2
 
Green Bank, west Virginia
 

Dear Grote: 

I was very sorry to miss you on both of your 
passes through New York. 1 1 11 hope for better luck next 
time. We are undertaking to try to do something about the 
tubes you left behind and also the hearing aid cord. I am 
shoving off for the North country again tomorrow to check 
on a busted leg in the family but leave the problems in the 
usual competent hands which have followed through various 
of the things which we have gotten for you. 

It sounds as though the Macquarie Island trip 
should be very interesting. You gave me a brief idea of it 
in earlier correspondence but I'd certainly be interested 
in more of a fill-in. Possibly you can give me a few more 
details when you know what part if any AUI via Emberson 
wants to do about the cost of the trip. In any case, I con­
tinue to. entertain fond but regrettably vague hopes of a 
get-together somewhere before you get out of the country. 

Continving best wishes, 

4 
Charles H. Schauer 

CHS:JE 

P.S. Incidentally, we havenlt heard anything lately about 
the various items ordered from Mullard's. Please let us 
know if you nave received all that you had requested and, 
if not, what is missing and whether you have any word 
directly from Mullard as to expectations on it. We have a 
substantial credit balance with them as far as our current 
records are concerned. 

C.H.S. 


